
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Public Service Commission 
CA I'ITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 S lllii\IARI) OAK BOULEVARIJ 

T ALLAIIASSEE, FLOIW)A 32399-0850 

-M-E-M -0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

December 27,20 17 

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Robert E. Graves, Public Uti lities Supervisor, Division of Engineering ~\ 

Docket No. 20 17011 4-WU-Application for transfer of fac ilities and water 
Certificate No. 165-W from Allen LaFortune and Otis Fonder c/o Tropical Park 
Water Systems to A Utility Inc. 

Please fi le the attached email sent from Bev Fonder to Adam Hill in the above mentioned docket 
fi le. 

Thank You 



From: Bev Fonder [mailto:housingmanagementinc@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 01, 2017 4:12PM 
To: Adam Hill 
Subject: Re: 20170114 Docket Update 

I hope to get a response to you over the next two weeks i am thankfully not traveling for a while 11 i 
hope anyhow 11 i just got back into the country yesterday. Thank you so much Troy Fonder 

On Monday, November 27, 2017 1:49PM, Adam Hill <AHiii@PSC.STATE.FL.US> wrote: 

Mr. Fonder-

Please respond with an estimated date for when the deficiency response will be filed. 

Thank you. 

Adam R. Hill 
Engineering Specialist II 
Division of Engineering 
(850) 413-6425 

From: Bev Fonder [mailto:housinqmanagementinc@yahoo.coml 
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 8:39PM 
To: Adam Hill 
Subject: Re: 20170114 Docket Update 

I am still out of state and should be back mid November about 4 weeks yet we can start to move 
forward then thank you for your understanding. 

On Thursday, October 12, 2017 3:59PM, Adam Hill <AHiii@PSC.STATE.FL.US> wrote: 

Mr. Fonder-

We are unable to continue with this docket until the deficiencies are cured. Please provide an 
estimate of when a proper response will be provided. 

From: Adam Hill 
Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 8:51 AM 
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To: 'housingmanagementinc@yahoo.com' 
Subject: RE: 20170114 Docket Update 

Mr. Fonder-

We are unable to continue with this docket until the deficiencies are cured. Please provide an 
estimate of when a proper response will be provided. 

Adam R. Hill 
Engineering Specialist II 
Division of Engineering 
(850) 413-6425 

From: Adam Hill 
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 3:45 PM 
To: 'housingmanagementinc@yahoo.com' 
Subject: 20170114 Docket Update 

Mr. Fonder-

Please provide, as you stated on the phone, a statement as to why the deficiency response for this 
document is late and an estimate of when a proper response will be provided. 

Thank you! 
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